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(1) Employment in Great Britain (Irish Free State) under a con­
tract of service or of apprenticeship with a money payment.

Ivan f ba08X01*1 (4) Employment as a teacher where other provision is made.

(5) Employment of a casual nature otherwise than for the purpose 
of the employer's trade or business.

(6) Employment of any class which may be specified in a special 
Order as being subsidiary and not a principal means of livelihood.
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(3) Employment under the Crown (State) or a local or public autho­
rity or as a salaried official of a railway or other statutory 
company entitled to rights in a superannuation fund established by 
Act of Parliament where the Ministry of Health (Irish Insurance 
Commissioners) certifies that benefits are secured which are, on the 
whole, not less favourable than those secured under the Health 
Insurance Act.

(1) Employment in a non-manual capacity at a rate of remuneration 
exceeding 250 pounds per annum.

(2) Certain employments under a local or public authority, viz: 
chaplain, medical practitioner, coroner, public analyst, registrar 
of births, deaths and marriages.

The following employments are excluded:

(8) Employment as master or member of the crew of any fishing or 
other vessel registered in the United Kingdom or of any other 
British vessel of which the owners, managing owner or manager has 
his principal place of business in the United Kingdom when the 
person so employed is remunerated by a share in the profits or gross 
earnings except in so far as such employment is excluded by special 
Order. .

(7) Employment by way of manual labour under a contract for the 
purposes of any trade or business unless such employment is excluded 
by special Order.

(6) Employment in Great Britain (Irish Free State) in plying for 
hire with any vehicle or vessel which is hired from the owner.

(4) Employment as a member of a crew of a ship registered or owned 
in Great Britain (Irish Free State).

(5) Employment in Great Britain (Irish Free State) as an out-worker, 
unless excluded by special Order.

(3) Employment in the armed forces as seaman, marine, soldier or 
airman.

(2) Employment in Great Britain (Irish Free State) under a local 
or other public authority (unless excluded by special Order).
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